Paul Foley

From: Kramer, Peter [pdk@brown.edu]

Sent: Wednesday, January 18, 2017 10:26 PM
To: Adam Turner; Paul Foley

Subject: Re: Rivera property application

To the Martha's Vineyard Commission:

We are property owners and seasonal residents off Quansoo Road who have observed the behaviors of our neighbors, George and Robin
Rivera, and other participants in the controversy over the use of the Rivera property on Quenames Road. This note is just to say that we know
the Riveras to be active and positive contributors the Chilmark community and believe that they have been forthcoming and even generous
with sequential proposals about the division of their lot. We do not understand how their current application to the Town of Chilmark rises to
the level of a concern of regional interest. The issues at stake are local. We believe that it would be a mistake for the Commission to take any
action beyond sending all matters back to the town for resolution.

Thank you for taking note of our views.

Sincerely,
Peter Kramer and Rachel Schwartz



